
 
 

 

His Excellency Ban Ki-Moon             04.09.2016 
Secretary General 
United Nations 

Subject: Letter of Commitment 
 
Respected Secretary General, 
 
On behalf of Daffodil International University (DIU) I am writing to confirm that DIU supports the ten 
principles of the United Nations Global Compact Program and we acknowledge the important role of 
the Global Compact Local Networks in diffusing United Nations values, principles and facilitating 
partnerships with businesses on a broad scale. Here, we commit to make sincere efforts to sustain 
the declared mission as an academic institution. 
 
We confirm that the vision of the University, our expertise and strength align absolutely with UN 
Global Compact Principles and we believe we can add value to the program as well. DIU is among the 
top ranked private Universities in Bangladesh and we have expressed our responsibility and 
accountability in the past towards the country and all nations with respect to human rights, labor, the 
environment and anti-corruption. Previously we took an initiative to promote these aspects and we 
have the same strategy ahead. 
 
To take part with the initiative of United Nations Global Compact, we also like to participate in and 
engage with UN Global Compact in the following ways: 
 

 Developing Competent Human Resources 
 Initiating Art of Living Programs for Students & Teachers to develop their sense of CSR 
 Creating Awareness on Global Compact issues through special workshops & seminars. 
 Information dissemination on SDG's 
 Creating a special forum for discussion 
 Awareness creation on Cross Cultural Competency 

 
Through this letter we express our intent to continue the initiatives and give the same message to the 
partner organizations, industries and general people to actively take part in the initiative through local 
networks. We believe and strongly sense our responsibility and we express it clearly in our activities. 
We will report on our activities within two years after joining and maintain COE policy. We look 
forward to engage in specialized initiatives, partnership projects and hold the UN Compact mission 
ahead. 
 
Thanking You, 
Sincerely 
 
 
_____________ 
MD Sabur Khan 
Chairman, BoT 
Daffodil International University 


